The Lindsay Morehouse Memorial College Scholarship fund was established in 2004 by the parents of Lindsay Morehouse in memory of their daughter, who at the young age of twenty-four, lost her life in the World Trade Center tragedy of September 11th, 2001. Lindsay was working at Keefe, Bruyette and Woods, located on the 89th floor of the South Tower. Two weeks before her death, Lindsay was informed that she had been accepted into the Big Brothers Big Sisters of New York City (BBBS) program to become a mentor to an at-risk youngster.  In keeping with Lindsay’s wishes to reach-out and positively affect the lives of disadvantaged youth, her parents created the fund to support college-bound youngsters in the Big Brothers Big Sisters program who need financial assistance to pursue higher education.  

Last summer, BBBS, along with the Morehouse family presented the initial scholarship awards to eight deserving high school graduates in the BBBS mentoring program.  Each student will receive financial assistance from the Lindsay Morehouse Memorial College Scholarship Fund throughout the four years of their college education.  We are hoping to raise additional funds to help an even greater number of worthy inner city high school seniors attain the dream of higher education and, thereby, broaden the job and career opportunities that accompany such an achievement.
Lindsay was a rare individual with persistence and determination to succeed in every aspect of her life. Her legacy will live on through all of us who knew her and those who will benefit from the Lindsay Morehouse Memorial Scholarship Fund.  To make a donation to the Lindsay Morehouse Memorial Scholarship fund,  or to establish a similar scholarship fund in memory of a lost loved one from your family, please contact Lilli Goldberg, LMSW from Big Brothers Big Sisters of NYC at lgoldberg@bigsnyc.org or call her at (212) 686-2042 ext. 269. 

 
